
The Rt Hon. John Glen MP
Paymaster General and Minister for the Cabinet Office

Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London
SW1A 2AS

House of Commons Library
Palace of Westminster
London
SW1A 0AA

24 May 2024

Library deposit of General Election Guidance for UK Civil Servants

I am writing to request that you place in the library of the Houses of Parliament a copy of the
General Election guidance for UK civil servants, which was published on 23 May 2024.

I would be grateful if the document attached to this letter could be made available as soon as
possible.

Yours sincerely,

The Rt Hon. John Glen MP
Minister For The Cabinet Office

HM Paymaster General


